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    Deputation Month 5 
Dear Praying Pastors, Church Friends, and Family 

 Sending Church 
Way of the Cross Baptist Church 

1640 Mt. Carmel Road . McDonough GA. 
30253 . 770 – 305 - 9047 

Pastor Steven Bell 
 

Mission Board 

 
Support can be sent to Missionary 

#1632 

Baptist International Missions Inc.  

P.O. Box 9 Harrison TN 37341 

 

Prayer Request’s 
 

§ Pray for Wisdom in 
booking 
Appointments 

 
§ Pray for Gospel Light 

Baptist Church in 
Jamaica Queens 

 
§ The Dice Family in 

Jamaica Queens 
 

§ Pray specifically 
about Gospel Light 
Baptist Church and 
their great need for a 
new Church Building 

 
§ Pray for Shane Dice 

and Family as they 
are raising their 
support to get to 
England on 
deputation. 
 

§ Pray for Missionaries 
the Canavan Family 
with VBM as they 
prepare to move to 
NYC later this year 
 

§ Pray for NYC as they 
deal with the fall out 
of their failed 
leadership. 
 

§ Pray for our Sending 
Church Way of the 
Cross Baptist and 
that the Lord would 
send more Laborers 
to our Church and 
from our Church. 

§  

 

Colossians 4:2-3 – Continue in prayer, and watch in the same with thanksgiving;  
Withal praying also for us, that God would open unto us a door of utterance,  

to speak the mystery of Christ, for which I am also in bonds: 
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   Thank You all so much for praying for our Candidate School.  We had a fantastic time at 
the BIMI World Missions office with many other Missionaries going all around the World.  I’m 
so thankful that God is still sending out missionaries.  It was a great privilege to spend the 
week with so many others that have surrender their lives to service for the Lord.   

 Since our last letter we have still been at it on the deputation trail.  More meetings in TN 
and GA.  It’s so exciting to see all that God is doing through his people.  We are excited about 
new Churches partnering with us this month as well.     

 This month we on purpose set aside some time for our Children.  It’s so easy to get busy 
and even consumed with ministry that we neglect those closest to us.  So just before going to 
Candidate School at BIMI for week without our children we took them on a short get away to 
Orlando.  The Lord allowed us to worship with Lockhaven Baptist Church and it was a true 
blessing.  It was a great time of rest and allowed us to grow closer together.  Our Children 
have truly embraced deputation and are a great blessing to us and our ministry. 

 We ask that you pray for us as we look to future appointments and meetings.  Please be in 
prayer about the Preaching in the Park that Gospel Light Baptist Church is hosting in Jamaica 
Ny.  We will be traveling to NY for this Meeting and cannot wait to see what God is going to 
do there.  Would you pray for a receptive crowd, with open hearts and minds that are 
prepared to hear and accept the Gospel of Jesus Christ.  We would also ask that you pray for 
our travels as we drive to NY this trip up.  We are taking Jamie’s mom and Dad, better known 
as Nana and Paw Paw.  This will help them with seeing where the Lord has called us to and 
hopefully set at ease some of the pressure of seeing their grand babies move 1,000 miles 
away.  Would you Pray that God would do a mighty work? 

 This week we have had and will continue to have the privilege of teaching at our sending 
Churches VBS.  We get to teach the 4- and 5-year old’s and it’s so encouraging to see little 
ones with not so good of an attention span, cling to their seats to hear what’s next about 
Jesus.  Brother Tim and Mrs. Susan Vermaas are with us this week for VBS.  Brother Tim has 
been blessed with the ability to present the gospel in such a profound yet simple way that 
people respond. Mrs. Susan is quite the Ventriloquist and her little friend Dusty always  
draws the attention of those present. Last night, we had a young man come forward after 
being invited and then listening to brother Tim, and he surrendered his heart to Jesus.  I’m so 
Thankful that God is still Saving Souls!! 
 

In Christ 
Your Missionary to NYC 
Alan Bradley 

 

   

Ways to Reach Us 

Cell Phone: (770)658-4561 - Email: thebradleystonyc@gmail.com - Website: www.thebradleys2nyc.com 


